St. Francis Gabriel Project Newsletter April 2014

St. Francis Gabriel Project Network Pro Life Catholic Ministry Generations for Life Pastor: Father Anthony Francis Spilka, OFM Conv.
Stephanie Neighbors, Volunteer Parish Coordinator
254-2211 or email neighborsstephanie@yahoo.com

Hotline 254-2211 - 24/7

ler, please make checks payable to: Gabriel Project and mail c/o Stephanie Neighbors, Volunteer Parish Coordinator nstown, PA 15906

vicenizo nem o month

at St. Francis Activity Center at 7:00 p.m. at the Corner of D St. and Barron Ave. Join this exciting Pro-Life Catholic Outreach Ministry based on the social teachings of the Catholic Church. All are welcome!

Working together to help our Moms and Babies – St. Francis Parish Gabriel Project Network Northern Cambria County Churches Southern Cambria County Churches

St. John, Summerhill Immaculate Conception, New Germany

St. John Vianney, Mundys Corner St. Benedict's. Carrolltown St. Francis, Headquarters - West End

St. Michael. Brownstown

St. Patrick, Moxham

St. Andrew, Ferndale and Resurrection, Cambria City Holy Cross Lutheran Church, Cambria City

St. Benedict's Catholic Church, Geistown

Let your light shine before men, that they may see your good deeds and praise your Father in heaven.

Matthew 5:16

Stephanie's Message:

Message: "We are called to be Light to One Another; To Walk Humbly with God!"

Spring (hopefully soon!) Blessings to Everyone! I was in Mass a few weeks ago and sang this song, Its Nice isn't it? Our Lenten journey is a sacrifice; Either by giving up certain foods or hobbies; Or by Supporting your favorite charity (volunteering or financial); Sacrificing to show Jesus We love Him and appreciate Our Blessings We have because of His Life, Death, and Resurrection for Us!

The Gabriel Project continues the" Journey with Jesus" All Year! We prepare, love, and sacrifice our time, talents, and treasures with Every Expectant Mom and Family that calls Us for help! The Feast of the Annunciation was just a few days ago; The Gabriel Project is named for this most important Feast! Our Blessed Mother Mary said "Yes" to God; I am so happy that Mary did! We have said "Yes" to God for the Last and proudly counting-5 Years!

How can YOU SAY "YES" to God? Help at St. Francis Parish Fish Fry (May 9th); Come, Eat and visit with Everyone (My little Jianna just loves all of you-especially the Ladies; you spoil her!) and while you are there, Come to The Gabriel Project table, Lots of Great Stuff for sale NOW and ALWAYS to make sure Our Precious Babies always have their needs met!

Thank You for saying" Yes" to Our Wonderful Gabriel Project; We continue to be Jesus' Light to Cambria County by helping when No one else can; Providing Hope and Love with education and prayer; Providing Nice New Cribs, Nice New Car Seats, diapers, wipes, baby lotion, wash, blankets, crib sheets, etc. SO that Our Moms know that Both Their Lives and Their Babies' Lives are important to God and their Human Dignity is respected!

Please continue to Keep Our Gabriel Project, Its Volunteers, Fundraising Efforts, Moms, Families and Babies in your hearts and prayers as We continue to say "YES" to Anyone facing a pregnancy and through Baby's First Year of LIFE!

Always Love and Prayers for LIFE! Stephanie

Mother's Day Weekend Carnations:

Once Again This Year it will be the Honor and Privilege of The St. Francis Parish Gabriel Project to provide the Carnations for Mother's Day for St. Francis of Assisi Catholic Church. The St. Francis Men's Club will be distributing the carnations. Please remember Our Blessed Mother Mary, Your Mothers and remember all of our Mothers honoring them by supporting The Gabriel Project Mothers and Babies! We will even have some Carnations sprayed Blue Tipped to ESCPECIALLY honor Our Blessed Mother Mary, The Mother of Us All! God Bless You for Your Support!

Love and Prayers Always for LIFE!

Stephanie Neighbors, Volunteer Parish Coordinator and the Volunteer Angels and Michaels of St. Francis Gabriel Project Pro Life Ministry Network

3rd Annual "Bring Your Own Stuff Garage Sale", Saturday, May 31st

St. Francis Church Activity Center; No Steps, Plenty of parking, and Air-Conditioned! Reserve Your Table NOW. Tables are already being Rented! \$15 and profits are yours! Set up will be Friday, May 30th. This Year, We will be giving away ONE Wal-Mart Gift Card worth \$15 same price as Table Rental to 1 Vendor-Your name will go into a drawing Sale day! Garage Sale will be advertised on the back page of the Tribune-Democrat, Our Town plus Cable Channel 9. Last Year we just had signs and had quite a crowd; with all the advertising we should triple our customers. The Gabriel Project will be selling all kinds of goodies and will also have some items for sale at a regular garage sale table. We will also have great food for sale. Clean out your attics and closets; Come join us for a very busy, productive and especially FUN day full of bargains while providing for Our Babies' Basic Human Needs of LIFE!

GARAGE SALE *

Reserve Your Table/For Info, Please Call Stephanie at 814-254-2211 TODAY! THANK YOU!